COCH/100/516/000001

"RAGGETT, Claire (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST)"

FW: PM reviews

Wed. 17 Jun 2020 10:15:49 +0100

To: "THORNE, Darren (FACERE MELIUS)"

Kind regards

Claire

Claire Raggett

Executive Assistant to Dr Susan Gilby, Chief Executive Officer

Executive Assistant to Chris Hannah, Chair

Executive Office Manager

Countess of Chester Hospital NHS Foundation Trust

Tel: I&S





From: McPartland Jo [mailto:Jo.McPartland@

I&S

Sent: 25 January 2017 17:18

To: HARVEY, Ian (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST)

Cc: Kokai George; Shukla Rajeev

Subject: RE: PM reviews

Dear Ian.

George Kokai, Rajeev Shukla and I have discussed the clinical scenarios and macroscopic and microscopic PM findings and conclusions for these four cases. I attach a summary of our conclusions for each case, which they have seen and agree with. As the original post mortem reports include a full clinicopathological correlation, with in depth discussion, I have not reproduced those here.

Please note that this is not a full and formal medicolegal review; this would involve a second reporting and take about 4 hours of work per case, with a subsequent lengthy report. If you require an analysis of this depth, it is probably best performed independently by someone from another centre. However, the histology is not available on the first two cases, as per the families' requests for disposal.

I hope this is of some help. Do get in touch if we can be of any further help.

Best wishes,

Jo

Dr Jo McPartland Consultant Paediatric Pathologist Alder Hey Children's NHS Foundation Trust

I&S

From: HARVEY, Ian (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST)

COCH/100/516/000003

Medical Director

Countess of Chester Hospital NHS FT



From: McPartland Jo [mailto:Jo.McPartland@

Sent: 12 January 2017 09:30

To: HARVEY, Ian (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST)

Cc: Kokai George; Shukla Rajeev

Subject: RE: PM reviews

Dear Ian,

Apologies for the delay – your secretary emailed me on the day before I went on holiday for xmas and new year. Although the slides and reports were retrieved from file in my absence, I wasn't able to distribute them to my colleagues until I returned after new year. Two of the cases are Dr Kokai's and one is Dr Shukla's. Dr Shukla has been away on annual leave since new year, just back yesterday, but he now has the slides and report to review. We often meet on Tuesday afternoons to discuss cases, so we should be able to do this then, and get back to you by the end of next week.

I&S

Best wishes,

Jo

Dr Jo McPartland Consultant Paediatric Pathologist Alder Hey Children's NHS Foundation Trust

I&S

From: HARVEY, Ian (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST)

[mailto:i.harvey(1&\$ Sent: 11 January 2017 10:07

To: McPartland Jo **Subject:** PM reviews

Good morning Dr McPartland

I need to arrange follow up meetings with staff, parents and other supervising organisations, after our neonatal review, so apologies for pestering – please could you give me an idea of when you might be able to give me some feedback on the neonatal PMs so that I might arrange these meetings?

Many thanks

Kind regards

Ian

Ian Harvey Medical Director Countess of Chester Hospital NHS FT

